
CCC Training Officer Report 2017

As  Training  officer  I  attend  BCA  Training  Committee  as  well  as  helping  to  organise/run
training  workshops  for  Cambrian  affiliated clubs.  There has  been a  big  change with the
training committee over the last year and now it has nothing to do with the BCA cave leader
awards. It sole responsibility is to recreational cavers. The BCA training officer is now dealing
with  the  BCA  cave  leader  awards  and  a  separate  recreational  training  officer  is  to  be
appointed  but  this  has  not  happened  yet.  There  are  grants  available  through  CCC  and
through BCA Training Committee for clubs to organise their own training. The SWCC ran a
successful surveying course this year and have applied for a grant to help cover the costs for
this. CCC put on a SRT workshop in North Wales last September and have two planned for
the coming year; 22nd April at Langorse in South Wales and 24th Sept at Plas y Brenin in North
Wales.

I am happy to stand as training officer again unless anyone else is keen to take over.

Rich Hill


